
Dear Sirs,

I have lived in Hadley Wood for fifteen years, and I am deeply saddened to learn that the Green 
Belt, between Crescent West and Camlet Way, will be replaced with 160 homes. I have watched 
my children grow up in this lovely place filled with nature, and it pains me to see that the Green 
Belt will be gone. Hadley Wood is known for its’ nature, for its’ not-too-busy streets and empty 
roads, so do we really want to clutter Hadley Wood with more houses and more people to fill up 
our neighborhood? As well as this, Hadley Wood is more of a car dependent neighborhood, it 
has ridiculously poor local public transport links, and there really aren’t many leisure centers, 
GP’s, post offices, and local food shops, as well as schooling. So why do you want to invest on 
homes, rather than improving Hadley Wood’s necessities?

I teach my children about learning to look after nature and plant trees, but surely, after the talk 
of Climate Change, and taking action about it, why are you taking nature away? Don’t we all 
want the next generation to live in happiness and content with nature?

So I urge you, to consider what I have written, and try to keep the Green Belt.

Thank you for your time,
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